
During the pandemic, there has been an overflow in litter due to masks. In every trail I've been
on, there have been at least one mask. It is important to keep the environment and hiking trails
clean to foster a healthy neighborhood. We are slowly cleaning the waste that has been left after
the 1 and a half years during the pandemic. To be able to be a part of a group to help preserve
these beautiful trails in San Diego is a great privilege.




